
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

July 2022 

St. Michael’s Preschool Newsletter 

Welcome to Summer! 
 
Happy 4th of July!  Hope everyone has a relaxing 
weekend with family and friends.  I think we are 
due one!  Summer has been moving along nicely.  
We so enjoyed the Bubble show, it was so fun!  
The first week of July we will have a show with 
special Disney characters and a superhero!  Can’t 
wait to see their faces!  
 
The only thing I wish I could change this 
summer…all the bugs the kids seem to be 
catching.  I’m sure it is a result of all of us 
avoiding large crowds over these last 2+ years, 
but we sure seem to be getting lots of germs 
floating around.  I have been in contact with both 
County Health and State Licensing and they 
assured me it’s everywhere, even though it feels 
like it’s just us.  We will continue to clean and 
sanitize like we always have.  Please understand 
when we send your child home with symptoms, we 
aren’t picking on you!  Just trying to remain 
healthy in spite of a pandemic.   
 
Some of our friends will be leaving us this month 
and on to new adventures in Elementary School.  
We wish them the best!  Always a hard time of 
year when we have to say good bye to some of 
our besties.  We will be moving up kids into new 
classrooms this month, we try to have them visit 
first before they move to get them excited about 
the adventure ahead.  By August, all our classes 
will be settled, so if you have a schedule change in 
mind, see me sooner than later.   
 
As a reminder, we are closed on July 4th.  Hope 
you and yours have a wonderful weekend!  Stay 
safe everyone! 
 
 
 
Love,  
 
Ms. Colleen 
 
 

 

Lic # 070203871 

Upcoming Events 
 

Chapel 
 

Every Tuesday 
9:30am- Pre-K Frog & Tiger classes 

10:00- Butterfly, Turtle, Owl and Ladybug 
classes. 

 

 
 

Closed on July 4th 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Colleen’s Corner 

 

Looking Forward to Next 

Month 

Aug 19 
Closed for Teacher Workday 

 

Aug 22 
First Day of the New School Year 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

          
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Classroom News    

 

Hello Kindergarten Families, 
 
Summer is in full swing! We blasted into summer with our themed days, got our hands dirty playing with Ms Kitty's 
outdoor messiness and worked hard with red, white and blue crafts.  
 
The beauty of summer is each week is packed with fun indoor and outdoor activities that are a collaboration of 
ALL the teachers together.  July will bring us Fairy Tales, Camping,  Little Engineers and Carnival Fun! With all 
this fun, there will be water play and so please make sure your child has a spare set of summer clothes in their 
cubby in case they want to change.  
 
We like to do a toast to hydration throughout the day to make sure the kiddos are staying hydrated.  Please make 
sure your kiddo has a labeled water bottle with them daily.  Thank you! 
 
Yours in Inclusive Teaching, 
Ms Jen & Ms May  
 
 

Kinder Class 
News  

Hello Frog Families, 

 

Congratulations again, Pre-K Frogs and Tigers.  

It was so nice to have a graduation after not 

having one in 2years.  I’d say it was a success! 

 

July, I can’t believe it!  We are officially in 

summer now.  If you have not already, please go 

through your child’s extra clothes and make sure 

that there are two extra sets of clothes.  Please 

make sure they are appropriate for these hot 

days.  As a reminder, please apply sunscreen to 

your child in the morning, and we will re-apply as 

needed.  It’s going to be a fun summer! 
 

 

 

Love, 

Ms. Diana 

  

Pre-K Tiger News Pre-K Frog News 

Hello Tiger Families, 
 
first off, I want to say congratulations to all the 
graduates.                                   
 
I hope you a wonderful Father’s Day!  It was nice to see 
so many Dad’s that were able to come for donuts with 
Dads, they had a great time.   
                                                               
Wow July, I can't believe it. Well, we are officially in 
summer now.  Our themes for this month are Rockin in 
the USA, Fairy tales, Let’s go camping, Carnival fun, 
and Little Engineers. We have some great activities 
planned. We have some water activities planned, so 
please make sure your child has extra clothes, also 
check your child’s extra clothes to swap out for 
appropriate size and for the warmer weather. Please 
remember to apply sunscreen on your child/children 
every morning, we will reapply in the afternoon. 
Reminder we are closed Monday July 4. 
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask. 
It's going to be a great summer! 
 
 
Love Ms. Misti 
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Hello Owl Families 

                Summer is finally here! We have been 

having so much fun with all our fun filled 

activities! We also enjoyed a performance 

from the amazing Bubble Lady. She had 

bubbles everywhere during her awesome 

performance and the Owls were amazed with 

all the bubbles she made. For Father's Day 

we had Donuts with Dad and we loved seeing 

all the Awesome Dads come and have a donut. 

The Owls also made a special gift for their 

dads, The Owls worked extra hard on their 

Father’s Day Gift. I hope you all enjoyed it as 

much as we did putting them together. Since 

the weather has been so nice, we have been 

doing a lot of water play as well. Please 

remember to bring an extra set of clothes as 

the weather permits for water play! Also 

please check your child’s extra clothes bin 

often. 

Who’s ready for July? I know I am and I can’t 

wait as I have some cool activities planned for 

my Owls this month. 

Love 

Mr louis 

 

 

Owl Class News 

 

Ladybug Class 

Hello my Ladybug families, 
 
Hard to believe that are one month done with 
summer and we have had so much fun. We started 
our summer time with lots of crafts in the classroom 
and outside the classroom. We’ve painted, made 
ooey gooey art, had water play days, and had of the 
greatest bubble shows ever! We ended this June by 
getting ready for the 4th of July. As we move into 
the weeks of July we’ll have fairy tale week, 
camping week, and carnival week. This summer fun 
is just getting started and I can wait to see all the fun 
we’ll have as a class. 
 
Please remember to look in your child’s extra 
clothes bin to see that all clothing is size and 
weather appropriate. 
 
Let’s keep enjoying our summer fun and enjoy our 
time together. 
Love, 
Ms.Miriam  
 

Chapel Topics 
 

July 5  I Can Talk to God 
July 12  No Chapel 

July 19  Different Kinds of Prayer 
July 26  Love In Community 

  



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Butterfly Bulletin 

 

Hello Butterfly families, 
 
Time flies when you’re having fun and the month of 
June made no exception. We had an absolutely 
great time over the past few weeks. I think our little 
picnic at the beginning of the month has to be one 
of the most funnest things the Butterfly class has 
done in a long time. We had a lot of fun doing a lot 
of art, then exploring all kinds of beach activities; 
the Butterflies really liked our beach near snack! We 
had fun getting messy too with jello, sand and 
shaving cream. And who could forget all the fun we 
had with the splash pads?  
 
Next month is going to be so much fun too. We’ve 
got a recipe to make fairy toast, and I think we will 
really enjoy this sweet treat! We also plan to dress 
like royalty and decorate our own crowns to take 
home. Then we’re gonna explore camping with a 
day full of playing in our pop up tents and we’ll 
enjoy another sweet treat of S’mores mix. We’re 
also gonna have a week dedicated to all kinds of 
things you can find at a carnival. Yummy snacks 
and fun games! Lastly, we’re gonna practice with 
our building skills and see if we can make some tall 
towers with blocks and shaving cream.  
 
Summer is moving so fast, but it isn’t over yet! I look 
forward to playing, eating yummy snacks and 
exploring with all of the activities I’ve got planned for 
the Butterflies! I hope you have a fun and safe 4th 
of July!  
 
Lots of love~ Ms. Jennifer  
 

 

Hello Turtle Families! 
 

Summer fun is officially underway! A big welcome 

to our new Turtles. We’re so happy you’ve joined 

us for the summer.  In June, we tried to keep cool 

with lots of creative indoor arts and crafts and 

water play outside. I hope you enjoyed Donuts 

with Dads. I know the Turtles love sharing these 

special experiences with their families and were 

very excited to show their appreciation for their 

#1 Dads. Another highlight from June was the 

bubble show! Who doesn’t love playing with 

bubbles?! They were so amazed at how big the 

bubbles got, even big enough to cover some of 

our friends!  
 

July is guaranteed to be just as packed with fun 

filled activities. Our themes for the month are 

fairy tales, camping, carnival, and STEM. The 

summer heat won’t stop us from enjoying all this 

imaginative play, and I’m sure there will be more 

water play days sprinkled in.  
 

A skill we have been working on is putting our 

bedding on our mats with little to no assistance. 

We work on it each day and even when we get 

frustrated, we try and try again because practice 

makes perfect! 
 

Keep working hard, Turtles!  

Love,  

Ms. Rachelle 

 

 

Turtle Class News  

 



 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  
 

 
 

  1 
Taco Salad 

French Bread 
Watermelon 

Milk 

 

  
Closed 

 
Happy 4th of 

July 

5 
Spanish Rice 

Peas 
Pears 

Milk 

6 
Meatball Sliders 

Corn  
P9neapple 

Milk 

7 
Bow tie Pasta 

with Meat Sauce 
Garden Salad 

Applesauce 
Milk 

8 
Chili  

Corn Chips 
Mixed Fruit 

Milk 

 

 11 
Beef Tostada 

With All the 
Fixings 
Pears 

Milk 

12 
Chicken Teriyaki 

and Rice 
Corn 

Peaches 
Milk 

13 
Chili  

Wheat Bread 
Mixed Fruit 

Milk 

14 
Chicken Nuggets 

Green Beans 
Applesauce 

Milk 

15 
 Sloppy Joes 

Corn 
Pineapple 

Milk 

 

 18 
Beenie Weenies 

Bread 
Pears 

Milk 

 

19 
Taco Salad 

French Bread 
Applesauce 

Milk 
 

20 
Spanish Rice with 
Meat and Cheese 

Corn 
Peaches 

Milk 

21 
Chili Mac 
Pineapple 

Milk 

22 
 Cheeze Zombies 

Garden Salad 
Mixed Fruit 

Milk 

 

 25 
English Muffin 

Pizza 
Salad 

Peaches 
Milk 

26 
Meatballs and 

Rice 
Peas 

Pears 
Milk 

27 
Chicken Nuggets 

Garden Salad 
Applesauce 

Milk 

28 
Sloppy Joes 

Corn 
Pineapple 

Milk 
 

29 
Mac and Cheese 

Veg Sticks 
Mixed Field 

Milk 

 

 July Lunch Menu 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 
  

 
 

 
  1 

Yogurt and 
Belvita Bars 

 
Red White and 

Blue Ice Cream  

 

  
Closed 

 
Happy 4th of 

July 

5 
Waffles and 
Applesauce 

 
Salami and 

Cheese with Ritz 
Crackers 

6 
Biscuits and Jelly 

with Apples 
 

Trail Mix and 
Pears 

7 
Blueberry 

Muffins and 
Oranges 

 
Cheese Itz 

Oranges 

8 
Pancakes and 

Pears 
 

Trail Mix and 
Cheese 

 

 11 
Nutra Grain bars 

and Pears 
 

Pirate Booty and 
Mandarins  

12 
Cinnamon Raisin 

Toast and  
Apples 

 
Chex Mix and  

Pears 

13 
French Toast 

Sticks and Pears 
 

Blueberry Bread 
and Oranges 

14 
Life Cereal  

and Milk 
 

Nillas and 
Bananas 

15 
Granola Bars 

and Apples 
 

String Cheese 
and Pretzels 

 

 18 
Cinnamon Raisin 

Toast and  
Apples 

 
Cheese 

 Quesadillas 

19 
Belvitas and 

Oranges 
 

Graham 
Crackers and 

Bananas 

20 
Cheesy English 

Muffins and 
Pears 

 
Cinnamon Pita 
Chips and Fruit 

Salsa 

21 
Bagels with 

Cream Cheese 
and Ham 

 
Rainbow Muffins 
and Mandarins 

 

22 
Biscuits and Jelly 

with Melon 
 

Trail Mix and 
Cheese Slices 

 

 25 
French Toast 

Sticks and Pears 
 

Blueberry Bread 
and Oranges 

26 
Granola Bars 

Apples 
 

Gold Fish 
Mandarins 

27 
Chex Cereal and 

Milk 
 

Blueberry Bread 
and Oranges 

28 
French Toast 

Sticks and 
Oranges 

 
Refried Beans 

and Cheese and 
Chips 

29 
Yogurt and 

Strawberries 
 

Goldfish and 
Apples 

 

July Snack Menu 
 


